The Rt Hon Theresa May MP Prime Minister Prime Minister's Office 10 Downing Street London SW1A 2AA

Our Ref: JS3324RF

19 March 2018

## Holodomor Remembrance

I have been contacted by one of my constituents aforementioned matter and I would be grateful for your consideration of the following.

Enclosed is a copy of a self-explanatory item of correspondence from his personal interest in the Holodomor and the effect that it had on his family. I am sure you will agree that the Holodomor was an appalling time in human history and one that resulted in the unnecessary loss of life of millions of people.

You will note that seeking broader knowledge of the Holodomor and for its recognition as an act of genocide. I would therefore be very grateful if you could advise what efforts the UK Government takes to commemorate the deaths of millions of people during the Holodomor. I would also be grateful if you could advise what consideration has been given towards the UK recognising the Holodomor as an act of genocide and thereby following its international partners – including a number of EU member states – in doing so.

I look forward to hearing from you.